
Extension of Due Date 
Posted 5/29/14 

 
 It has come to my attention that this project should have been advertised in the Central Register.  As a 
result of this oversight, we are extending the due date.   
 
Release in Central Register      June 11, 2014 
Questions Due                            June 18, 2014 
Responses by                              June 20, 2014 
NEW DUE DATE                          June 25, 2014 at 3 PM 
 
I am sorry for the confusion on this. 
 
Mary Ellen 
 
Mary Ellen A. DeFrias 
Grants Manager 
SOUTHEASTERN REGIONAL TRANSIT AUTHORITY 
700 Pleasant Street, Suite 130 
New Bedford, MA  02740 
(508) 997-6767 x3312 voice 
(508) 993-9196 fax 
www.srtabus.com 
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